
From: Scott Siman <sco 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 20146:11 PM 
To: ATR-LT3-ASCAP-BMI-Decree-Review <ASCAP-BMI-Decree­

Review@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject: Rpm Music Group 

As a publisher I strongly favor revising or eliminating the consent decrees. Having worked for a major record company (Sony), and 
managed many successful acts I think the need to modernize the laws, rules and regulations is imperative. The system is simply 
outdated died not reflect the realities I face every day. 

Sincerely 
Scott Siman 

President 
Rpm Music Group 

Sent from my iPhone 




